
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The public will take notice that the Town of Holly Ridge will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
September 12th, 2017 at approximately 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the Holly Ridge 
Town Hall located at 212 N. Dyson Street, Holly Ridge, NC. The purpose of the Public Hearings 
will be to hear public comments and possibly make a decision on the following item: 

• Request from Dawn Hight, Owner and Christopher Maitland, Applicant for 
the Possible Rezoning of Parcel Number 011272 from Split Zoned R-7.5A/  
R-15A to Neighborhood Business located at 623 E. Ocean Road consisting of 
.97 acres.  

All interested persons are invited to attend and make oral or written comments. If you have 
further questions, please contact the Holly Ridge Town Hall at 910-329-7081. 

Heather Reynolds, CMC 
Town Clerk 
Holly Ridge, North Carolina 
 
(Publish 8/29, 9/5) 
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